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AGENDA FOR DECEMBER 13, 2006 
 
 

I. GUEST PRESENTATION - MAJOR PAUL CIESIELSKI, NORTHWEST 
 INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN POLICE DEPARTMENT  
 
II. APPROVAL OF BOARD MINUTES - APRIL THROUGH NOVEMBER 2006 
 
III. TREASURER'S REPORT  
  
IV. ANNOUNCEMENTS, PLAT REPORTS, AND CORRESPONDENCE 
 
V. LIQUOR PERMITS  
 
VI. LAND USE - NEW PETITIONS 
 

1) 2006-ZON-113 - 7007 Coffman Rd. Collegiate Housing Services requests a rezoning of 5.51 
acres from the I-2-S district to the D-6II classification to provide for multi-family dwellings.  
Hearing date continued by PTRA to 12/28/06, Hearing Examiner.  Presenter is Joe Calderon.  
Chairperson is Clint Fultz. 

 
2) 2006-APP-169 - 5550 Lafayette Rd. Starbucks Coffee Co. requests an approval to modify 

commitments related to petition 97-ZON-213 to modify commitment number two (2) of exhibit B 
to remove the words "or drive-through," to allow for restaurants with drive through-service units 
on this parcel.  Current zoning is C-3.  Hearing continued by PTRA to 12/28/06, Hearing 
Examiner.  Presenter is David Gilman.  Chairperson is Susan Blair (District VI Vice-President 
position is vacant). 

 
 
 
PTRA meetings are held at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd., on 
the second Wednesday of each month.  This month’s meeting is December 13, 2006, 7:00 
PM.  The next PTRA meeting will be held on January 10, 2007, 7:00 PM, Pike Township 
Government Center. 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 


